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We were all concentrating on our knitting this month.  It is often difficult to visualise the size 

of the garment being knitted especially when the pattern measurements are given in 

centimetres.  Most of us just know how inches will look but struggle imagining the metric 

equivalent, and the differences between ‘old’ and ‘new’ needle sizes and the effect that has on 

the finished item.  

 

We decided that it would be good to visit the Bowes Museum ‘Stories in Stitch’ exhibition as 

a group when it opens later this year. 

 

Our next meeting will be on Monday 6 May (Bank Holiday Monday).  New members are 

always welcome and you certainly don’t need to be an expert to join us, just enjoy stitching 

with like-minded folk.  Please give me a ring if you are interested. 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


